
 

 

 

  
           
May 24, 2021 
 
Addendum 1 
Request for Proposal # 21-19-208960 
Ruggedized Tablets 
 
 
Addendum number 1 is issued for Questions. 
 
The Closing Date for this ITB has not changed.     
 
 
 
 
CHANGES:  Addendum number 1 has been issued for clarification to the following questions. 
 

1. Will these tablets be connected to a data service? If so, what type of service will that be. I believe you have 
modems on your trains for wifi service. 
 

a. They will be connected by AT&T Cellular, the Alaska Railroad network by Wi-Fi, and wired Ethernet. 
 

 
2. The RFP does not appear to mention cellular service in it. Will responding with a cellular service data plan 

disqualify a provider? 
 

a. No cellular service is required as that system is already in place for these tablets. 
 
 

3. Is this proposal only for the GETAC F110?  

 
a. This RFP is for GETAC F110 or equal. Many of the requirements in the scope of work list the 

description as a minimum requirement. 
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Contract Administrator 
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327 W. Ship Creek Ave.  
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